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Dear Parent/Carer, 

As in previous years, I would like to stress our high expectations regarding school uniform for 
September. At RHS, uniform is a vital aspect of our school’s ethos; it is something that 
underpins our commitment to high educational standards.  When school returns after the 
summer break, all students will be expected to wear full school uniform correctly, at all times 
and without exception.  
 
Our school uniform and equipment policy (attached) clearly outlines our expectations and 
should be read in conjunction with the uniform guide and information leaflet for parents/carers 
(attached). 
  
The purpose of this information is to help assist parents/carers in making appropriate choices 
over the summer. We do not want to inform parents/carers, in September, that they have 
purchased clothing and/or footwear that will not be acceptable.  
 
We ask our families to take the time to look through the pictures in the leaflet, to clarify what 
constitutes the approved Rhosnesni High School uniform in terms of shoes, socks, trousers 
and skirts.  Whilst this doesn’t cover every possible style, hopefully it will be of help in providing 
a better idea of what is expected.  
 
Purchasing School Uniform  
The school has entered into a partnership with RAM Leisure, based at: Whitegate Industrial 
Complex, Wrexham, LL13 8UG (01978) 360360, www.ramleisure.com. They are the only 
supplier of our school uniform logo items. The company is uniquely placed to be able to offer 
the purchase of good value, quality uniform and other essentials. Please ensure that you have 
read the school uniform guidance and policy before purchasing uniform items.   
 
The Welsh Government funded School Essentials Grant is available to help towards the costs 
of a child’s school uniform and equipment, for those on a low income. 

If you have any concerns regarding uniform please contact your child’s Head of Year for 
clarification.  

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family a safe and enjoyable 
summer. We look forward to seeing our students again when they return on Tuesday 3rd 
September. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr A Brant  

Headteacher 

 
 
 


